
Hello SFU Senior Lifelong Learners Society Members,


You haven’t heard from us in quite some time, but we wanted you to know that your SLLS 

board has met several time to discuss future plans for the society in the new Covid reality. With 

in-person classes now starting again, we thought it was time to bring you up to date.


If all goes well, we’ll be doing the welcome tables again at Harbour Centre during the first 

week of classes. SFU has made many changes to the rooms that are currently being used by our 

program. Our volunteers will help you find your way to the right classroom.


We did one Flashpoint as a webinar early on in the pandemic, with the grateful assistance 

from our 55+ Program partners.  We are planning to do another one in the fall. We hope it can 

be in person.  However, if Covid re-emerges and it’s unsafe to gather, we’re certainly thinking 

about doing Flashpoint online.


We hope to have our October AGM in person and perhaps combine it with a cer
ti



Meanwhile – enjoy the summer, especially as the weather has finally caught up to the 

season. Fingers crossed – we’ll see you in class in September. 


Linda Johnston


President


Simon Fraser University Senior Lifelong Learners Society


 


